
NEW YORK – HUDSON RIVER – Temporary Navigational Lights - On or about mid 

October 2013 temporary navigational lights will be relocated as per the diagram below 

at the existing Tappan Zee Bridge across the Hudson River at mile 27.0. . The new 

temporary navigational lighting plan includes marking the 600 foot wide main channel 

by affixing four-180° steady, red navigation lights to the underside of the main span, 2 

each on the upstream and downstream sides of the structure, 300 feet either side of the 

centerline of the bridge. Each green center of channel light will have 3 white lights 

stacked vertically above it. The center 600’ feet of the Main Navigation Channel will be 

free for the passage of marine traffic and clear of all obstructions at all times. This 

temporary configuration is expected to be in place through mid-2015, at which time 

more detailed information for channel restrictions and closures during the installation of 

the superstructure of the new main spans will be published. 
 

 


